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Voices of Hertfordshire Primary Meeting Minutes October 2024 10 – 1130am
	Activity
	Findings 
	Actions

	Stormbreak – word relay – a chance to get the brains working 
	Children took part in the activity well and found that the phrase was ‘This is Me’ which links into the theme of todays meetings
	N/A

	Plans for children (One plans, EHCP’s, medical, any plans for young people) – How could young people have a voice in these plans? 
Many young people in this room may have a plan to help teachers support them.  You may have medical appointments; you may have an EHCP.  How could you tell adults what you need? What helps you?

	Really good discussion and some amazing key phrases which will be on the longer video but included: 
1. Having time to talk to a teacher helps me clear all the dust from my brain and stops me thinking and worrying about things. 
2. Things need to be equitable people should have what they need to help them. 
3. Uniform is not really important, colours are perhaps to help you belong but the fabric shouldn’t matter. 
4. It should be normal to have things like ear defenders.
5. I use sign language and communication on computer
	N/A

	BREAK – Refreshments provided by host school. 

	Banjo Tag line – What could it be?
Banjo has a hidden need / disability.  If someone met Banjo they would not know.  Can you think of things he could say to help people understand about his need?
	See attached PDF
	N/A

	Social media takeover day
We are giving Voices of Hertfordshire the chance to be in charge of Hertfordshire county council, Voices of Hertfordshire, Services for young people and Health social media channels for the day on the 3rd December 2024 as part of World Disability Day.  This is your chance to air your views on what is good and what could be better with regards to special education needs support in Hertfordshire.
	All schools: 
Take back to school task for November meetings.  How will the young people provide social media content for #SENDtakeover2024 

	Any questions please let Sarah know on sarah.stevens2@hertfordshire.gov.uk
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